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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Long Well International Holdings 
Limited (the “Company”) hereby announces that the principal place of business of the 
Company in Hong Kong has been changed to suites 1701–2, 17th Floor, Chinachem 
Johnston Plaza, 178–186 Johnston Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong with effect from 26 January 
2021. The telephone and facsimile numbers of the Company will remain unchanged.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company on the Stock 
Exchange was suspended from 9:00 a.m. on 3 July 2018 and will remain suspended until 
further notice.

Further announcement(s) will be made by the Company to inform the Shareholders and 
potential investors of any material development relating to the captioned matters as and 
when appropriate.

By Order of the Board
Long Well International Holdings Limited

Huang Guobiao
Chairman
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